
WEEKLY
 AutumnTerm - Wb 18th November 24

Headteacher: Mrs Nicola McArdle

It's been an incredibly busy week with our children engaging in a range of exciting activities at Barrow including
Grandparents Peek into the Past session (Reception), Burnley's Gotta Dance show (Year 5) and celebrating UK Parliament
week with local MP Jonathan Hinder (Key Stage 2). The children have truly been living out our vision.

Winter has most definitely arrived - please remember to wrap your children up warm with hats, scarves, gloves and
sensible footwear.

Have a wonderful weekend

Mrs Porter

It has been wonderful to return to school today and see both the staff and children. I have truly missed you all during
my absence and am looking forward to seeing everyone at the gate on Monday morning. A big thank you to Mrs. Porter
and the team for stepping in and covering during my time away.. 

Mrs McArdle 

DIARY DATES 

Mon 25th Nov - League A Football 4.00pm
Thurs 28th Nov - Tiny’s 1st birthday
Fri 29th Nov - Barrow Buddies Christmas Cards
Mon 2nd Dec - Advent Worship led by Year 3
Thurs 5th Dec - Stay & Play for pre-reception children
Fri 6th Dec - Non uniform Day Ks1 chocolate donations, Ks2 bottle donations
Tues 10th Dec - Y1  Parents with children Wreath Making
Tues 10th Dec - EYFS Panto trip
Thurs 12th Dec - KS2 Chitty Chitty Bang Bang & KS1 Panto 
Fri 13th Dec - Santa Dash
Mon 16h Dec - FOBS Breakfast with Santa
Weds 18th Dec - Christmas lunch & Nativity 2pm & 5pm
Thurs 19th Dec - Ks2 Carol Service 2pm & 5pm 
Fri 20th Dec - Christingle Service 9am 
Fri 20th Dec - Christmas party lunch
Fri 20th Dec - School closes at 1.30pm



Christmas Party Lunch
Friday 20th December

Please book any main meal on ParentPay for the day if
your child would like to join in the celebrations!

Must be booked by Friday 29th November

THIS WEEK

This session is for
Year 1 children to
attend with their
parents (sorry no
younger siblings).

Limited spaces
available... please

contact the office 
to book your place.

Please be reminded in line with LCC policies -
NO DOGS are allowed on the playground 

(We have a special agreement for Ludo)

Thank you to all who made a donation to
Children in Need  2024

Can you help?
If you  have any empty liquid soap bottles, please can you

drop them at the school office
Thank you

£217.20

NEW DATE



Star Awards

Rooted in God's love,everyone growing togetherto bethe best that we can be

THIS WEEK

Headteacher Awards

Grandparents joined Oak class for

their 'Peek into the past' stay and play
Letters arrived from the House of Commons

- each one addressed to a member of our

Junior Leadership team

Our local MP Jonathan Hinder visited
school for a Q & A session

Year 5 performed amazingly at 
Burnley’s Gotta Dance


